
From: Anna Petersons 
Sent: 25/07/2023 4:07:54 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2022/2281 

Phillip Lane or the Planning Officer 
Planning Officer 
Northern Beaches Council 

Dear Phillip Lane, 

We have been regular patrons of Pilu at Freshwater for many years. We have been to the restaurant both at 
lunchtime and also for dinner. We understand that a single complaint has been made by one neighbour about 
noise associated with these events. 

On several occasions when we have dined at Pilu, there have also been wedding receptions in the outdoor area. 
At no stage have we heard noise from these functions inside the restaurant. Given that the restaurant is the only 
building close to the outdoor area, we are not able to understand how this neighbour could be troubled about 
noise from the venue. 

Pilu has been in this location for 19 years. It is also the only two-hatted restaurant in the area, which brings 
many guests to Pilu from outside the Northern Beaches. (Prior to owning the Narrabeen address below, and at 
times even now, we travelled from our main home in Cheltenham 2119 to Pilu for fine dining.) 

Please reconsider the DA and allow this magnificent restaurant, which is much loved by its regular patrons, to 
continue functioning as it has for the past 19 years. 

Kind regards, 

Michael and Anna Petersons 

46/11-15 Oceaan St NARRABEEN 2101 

PO Box 593 BEECROFT 2119 

Phone: 

2023/469844


